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Tuesday 15 June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 
YEAR 1 (TULIP) COASTAL SCHOOL VISIT TO REST BAY, PORTHCAWL 

 

 

Year 1 pupils in Dosbarth Tulip (Mrs Davies’ class) will be visiting Rest Bay on Tuesday 29th June.  The 

children will leave school at 9.15 am and will arrive back by 3.00 pm.   

 

Pupils will be transported in mini-buses driven by school staff and will be accompanied by staff who work in 

their contact group. 

 

This trip is in line with Welsh Government guidance that was updated last month and has been vetted by 

the local authority health and safety team.  

 

A full risk assessment for the visit has been completed.  

 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch to school on the day. School will provide a packed 

lunch for any child entitled to a free school meal. Your child will still need a drink and a snack 

 

Please keep an eye on the weather forecast before the visit and make sure that your child is suitably 

dressed for spending the day outdoors and has suitable footwear (preferably wellies). Pupils will need a 

hat and should have sun cream applied before arriving in school. They may also need a waterproof coat.  

 

Given the current difficulty in obtaining written consent, I am advising all parents that we will presume 

that you wish your child to participate in this visit unless you advise the school otherwise. If you wish for 

your child NOT to take part in this visit you should confirm this by contacting the school office on the 

phone number or email given above.  

 

Please note, there is no travel cost for this trip. 

 

 

Kind regards,  
 

 

 

Mr A Brasington 

www.georgestreetprimary.co.uk   

office.georgestreetprimary@torfaen.gov.uk 

Twitter@georgestreetpri 

 

Headteacher/Prifathro 

Mr A Brasington 

Tel 01495 756436 

Fax 01495 767723 
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